# Reference List for "Building an Industrial Estate" Section of Jurong Digital Story

#### **Books and Articles**

National Heritage Board, *Jurong Heritage Trail* (Singapore: National Heritage Board, 2015). (From National Library, Singapore, call no. RSING 915.95704 JUR). Link to location of book in the collection of the National Library Board:

https://catalogue.nlb.gov.sg/search/card?recordId=202056554

Jurong Town Corporation, *Annual Report* (Singapore: Jurong Town Corporation, 1969-2000). (From National Library, Singapore, call no. RCLOS 352.0072 JTCAR). Link to location of book in the collection of the National Library Board:

https://catalogue.nlb.gov.sg/search/card?recordId=4360658

Chiang, Tao-chang, *The Jurong Industrial Estate, present pattern and future prospects* (Singapore: Institute of Southeast Asia, Nanyang University, 1969). (From National Library, Singapore, call no. RCLOS 338.95957 CHI). Link to location of book in the collection of the National Library Board: <a href="https://catalogue.nlb.gov.sg/search/card?recordId=4181875">https://catalogue.nlb.gov.sg/search/card?recordId=4181875</a>

Colin Cheong, *New frontiers: 25 years of the Jurong Town Corporation*. (Singapore: Published for the Jurong Town Corporation by Times Editions, 1993). (From National Library, Singapore, call no. RSING 338.95957 CHE). Link to location of book in the collection of the National Library Board: <a href="https://catalogue.nlb.gov.sg/search/card?record/d=6445916">https://catalogue.nlb.gov.sg/search/card?record/d=6445916</a>

Tommy Koh et al., eds., *Singapore: The Encyclopedia* (Singapore: Editions Didier Millet and National Heritage Board, 2006). (From National Library, Singapore, call no. call no. RSING 959.57003 SIN). Link to location of book in the collection of the National Library Board: https://catalogue.nlb.gov.sg/search/card?recordId=12768833

Economic Development Board, *Jurong Industrial Estate*. Singapore: Straits Times Press, [1960]). (From National Library, Singapore, call no. RCLOS 711.552 SIN). Link to location of book in the collection of the National Library Board: https://catalogue.nlb.gov.sg/search/card?recordId=4602838

Jurong Town Corporation, *20 years on: Jurong Town Corporation (1968-1988)*. (Singapore: Jurong Town Corporation, [1988]). (From National Library, Singapore, call no. RLCOS 338.95957 JUR). Link to location of book in the collection of the National Library Board: <a href="https://catalogue.nlb.gov.sg/search/card?recordId=4997115">https://catalogue.nlb.gov.sg/search/card?recordId=4997115</a>

Jurong Town Corporation, *Happy birthday: Commemorating 35 years of JTC Corporation,* 1968-2003. (Singapore: JTC Corporation, 2003). (From National Library, Singapore, call no. RSING 338.095957 HAP). Link to location of book in the collection of the National Library Board: <a href="https://catalogue.nlb.gov.sg/search/card?recordId=12265530">https://catalogue.nlb.gov.sg/search/card?recordId=12265530</a>

Jurong Town Corporation, *The Jurong Town Corporation*. (Singapore: Jurong Town Corporation, [1972]). (From National Library, Singapore, call no. RLCOS 338.95957 JUR). Link to location of book in the collection of the National Library Board: <a href="https://catalogue.nlb.gov.sg/search/card?recordId=5885283">https://catalogue.nlb.gov.sg/search/card?recordId=5885283</a>

## **Newspaper Articles**

"Goh Tells of Govt Plans to Speed Up Economic Growth," *Straits Times*, 17 April 1968, 8. From NewspaperSG:

http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/straitstimes19680417-1.2.72.aspx

"New Body to Manage Jurong Industries," *Straits Times*, 12 May 1968, 7. From NewspaperSG: <a href="http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/straitstimes19680512-1.2.50.aspx">http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/straitstimes19680512-1.2.50.aspx</a>

"Better Amenities for Jurong Residents," *Straits Times*, 22 May 1968, 5. From NewspaperSG: http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/straitstimes19680522-1.2.29.aspx

Yeo Toon Joo, "Jurong Gets Ready to Grow Three Times," *Straits Times*, 26 October 1968, 10. From NewspaperSG:

http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/straitstimes19681026-1.2.58.aspx

William Campbell, "Industry Moves in as British Forces Prepare to Pull Out," *Straits Times*, 28 November 1968, 12. From NewspaperSG:

http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/straitstimes19681128-1.2.81.aspx

"Garden Town to Have 100,000 People: Woon," *Straits Times*, 14 December 1968, 9. From NewspaperSG:

http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/straitstimes19681214-1.2.62.aspx

"Jurong Now Fully Self-Contained Town, Says JTC," *Straits Times*, 24 November 1972, 12. From NewspaperSG:

http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/straitstimes19721124-1.2.58

"\$26m to Join 3 Islands into One," *Straits Times*, 19 December 1973, 8. From NewspaperSG: <a href="http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/straitstimes19731219-1.2.34.8.aspx">http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/straitstimes19731219-1.2.34.8.aspx</a>

"Bright Future for Jurong Port," *Straits Times*, 15 March 1975, 13. From NewspaperSG: http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/straitstimes19750315-1.2.61.5.aspx

Paul Jansen, "JTC Unveils Its Master Plan for the Eighties," *Straits Times*, 17 November 1980, 1. From NewspaperSG:

http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/straitstimes19801117-1.2.4.aspx

Agnes Wee, "JTC's \$2.5b Plan for Expansion," *Business Times*, 12 October 1981, 1. From NewspaperSG:

http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/biztimes19811012-1.2.4.aspx

Lillian Chew, "Science Park Opening Today," *Straits Times*, 17 January 1984, 12. From NewspaperSG:

http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/straitstimes19840117-1.2.20.11.aspx

Loh Hui Yin, "Petrochem Complex Starts Production," *Business Times*, 18 February 1984, 1. From NewspaperSG:

http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/biztimes19840218-1.2.4.aspx

"Some 16,500 Professionals, Technicians May Work at First International Business Park," *Straits Times*, 19 February 1992, 32. From NewspaperSG: <a href="http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/straitstimes19920219-1.2.52.6">http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/straitstimes19920219-1.2.52.6</a>

Claire Leow, "Govt Eyes Wafer Fab Park to Woo Investors," *Business Times*, 25 August 1994, 2. From NewspaperSG:

http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/biztimes19940825-1.2.12.2

"Reclamation to Start for Jurong Island Project," *Straits Times*, 10 March 1995, 48. (From NewspaperSG:

http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/straitstimes19950310-1.2.61.52

"JTC Launches Changi Business Park," *Straits Times*, 26 June 1997, 58. From NewspaperSG: <a href="http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/straitstimes19970626-1.2.77.3">http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/straitstimes19970626-1.2.77.3</a>

Vince Chong, "It's Now JTC Corporation," *Business Times*, 16 November 2000, 4. From NewspaperSG:

http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/biztimes20001116-1.2.10.5

Vince Chong, "Science Parks Will Be Merged With One-north Eventually," *Business Times*, 7 December 2001, 9. From NewspaperSG:

http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/biztimes20011207-1.2.19.3

Oo Gin Lee, "10,000 Jobs at Biomed Hub," *Straits Times*, 7 December 2001, 3. From NewspaperSG:

http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/straitstimes20011207-1.2.8.1

"A Hotbed for New Discoveries," *Straits Times*, 18 October 2008, 91. From NewspaperSG: <a href="http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/straitstimes20081018-1.2.92.11.5">http://eresources.nlb.gov.sg/newspapers/Digitised/Article/straitstimes20081018-1.2.92.11.5</a>

#### Maps

H. E McCallum, "Map of the Island of Singapore and its Dependencies," (Singapore: Surveyor-General's Office, 1885). Retrieved from National Archives of Singapore's database: <a href="https://www.nas.gov.sg/archivesonline/maps\_building\_plans/record-details/fba0dd42-115c-11e3-83d5-0050568939ad">https://www.nas.gov.sg/archivesonline/maps\_building\_plans/record-details/fba0dd42-115c-11e3-83d5-0050568939ad</a>

Indian Air Survey Company No. 7, "Malaya - Singapore and Johore Bahru," (Singapore: Survey Production Centre, A.L.F.S.E.A., 1945). Retrieved from National Archives of Singapore's database:

https://www.nas.gov.sg/archivesonline/maps\_building\_plans/record-details/fb73a558-115c-11e3-83d5-0050568939ad

## **Photographs**

Farmer's house, Singapore [Photograph], (1900s). Retrieved from National Archives of Singapore's database:

https://www.nas.gov.sg/archivesonline/photographs/record-details/f90ecc2a-1161-11e3-83d5-0050568939ad

Prawn fishing, Singapore [Photograph], (1955). Retrieved from National Archives of Singapore's database:

https://www.nas.gov.sg/archivesonline/photographs/record-details/7122d367-5023-11e4-859c-0 050568939ad

Bukit Panjang Government School pupils watching bricks being taken out of kiln [Photograph], (1952). Retrieved from National Archives of Singapore's database:

https://www.nas.gov.sg/archivesonline/photographs/record-details/b1f17af7-1161-11e3-83d5-00 50568939ad

General view of Jurong Industrial Estate [Photograph], (1962). Retrieved from National Archives of Singapore's database:

https://www.nas.gov.sg/archivesonline/photographs/record-details/88d8e82f-438e-11e4-859c-00 50568939ad

National Iron and Steel Mills Limited [Photograph], (1963). Retrieved from National Archives of Singapore's database:

https://www.nas.gov.sg/archivesonline/photographs/record-details/29491c3c-1162-11e3-83d5-0 050568939ad

Jurong Industrial Estate under development - aerial view [Photograph], (1960s). Retrieved from National Archives of Singapore's database:

https://www.nas.gov.sg/archivesonline/photographs/record-details/b8a4d8a7-1161-11e3-83d5-0050568939ad

View of Jurong Town Hall, the Jurong Town Corporation headquarters [Photograph], (1975). Retrieved from National Archives of Singapore's database:

https://www.nas.gov.sg/archivesonline/photographs/record-details/dffc2918-1161-11e3-83d5-00 50568939ad

Pelican Textiles Factory at Jurong Industrial Estate [Photograph], (1964). Retrieved from National Archives of Singapore's database:

 $\frac{https://www.nas.gov.sg/archivesonline/photographs/record-details/29cb075a-1162-11e3-83d5-0050568939ad}{050568939ad}$ 

Jurong Shipyard's drydock [Photograph], (1968). Retrieved from National Archives of Singapore's database:

https://www.nas.gov.sg/archivesonline/photographs/record-details/cd1cb13f-1161-11e3-83d5-0050568939ad

View of land reclamation works in progress at Jurong Island [Photograph], (1999). Retrieved from National Archives of Singapore's database:

https://www.nas.gov.sg/archivesonline/photographs/record-details/64c19125-1162-11e3-83d5-0050568939ad

Oil refinery at Pulau Bukom [Photograph], (1960). Retrieved from National Archives of Singapore's database:

https://www.nas.gov.sg/archivesonline/photographs/record-details/874ef9de-1162-11e3-83d5-00 50568939ad

Labour Minister Lee Yock Suan being briefed by an official during his tour of Aiwa's manufacturing plant in Jurong [Photograph], (1987). Retrieved from National Archives of Singapore's database:

https://www.nas.gov.sg/archivesonline/photographs/record-details/45ff40c5-1162-11e3-83d5-0050568939ad

A mechanical robot on display at the opening of the Automation Applications Centre of Robot Leasing and Consultancy Pte Ltd at Block 161 Science Park [Photograph], (1985). Retrieved from National Archives of Singapore's database:

https://www.nas.gov.sg/archivesonline/photographs/record-details/f3118e72-1161-11e3-83d5-00 50568939ad

Piling commencement ceremony at Jurong Port [Photograph], (1975). Retrieved from National Archives of Singapore's database:

https://www.nas.gov.sg/archivesonline/photographs/record-details/e0ad2cb8-1161-11e3-83d5-0 050568939ad

Railway at Jurong [Photograph], (1966). Retrieved from National Archives of Singapore's database:

https://www.nas.gov.sg/archivesonline/photographs/record-details/c80aace3-1161-11e3-83d5-0050568939ad

Jurong Shipyard [Photograph], (1973). Retrieved from National Archives of Singapore's database:

https://www.nas.gov.sg/archivesonline/photographs/record-details/381aef19-1162-11e3-83d5-0050568939ad

Jurong Fishery Port [Photograph], (1973). Photo by Benjamin Lyons retrieved from Flickr: <a href="https://flic.kr/p/D76KY">https://flic.kr/p/D76KY</a>